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The latest news and updates on overdose related incidents in Plymouth County, MA and how
law enforcement and public health officials are tackling this opioid epidemic in real-time.

28 DEPARTMENTS
1 CAUSE

OVERDOSE STATISTICS 6/01/21 - 6/30/21

141 incidents 83 successful home visits*

*The outreach team made contact with a SUD, family/friend or both.

71% non-fatal 49 fatal 25% at-risk*

*A loved one reported this individual due to concern of potential overdose.

NEW CLASS!

The Family Center will be hosting another Parenting Journey class beginning on
September 13th and running until November 29th. Parenting Journey is an innovative
L program that provides opportunities for mothers, fathers, and caregivers to develop
W themselves as mature and nurturing people. The class will run for twelve weeks on Zoom
from 5:30pm - 7:30pm. To register, call (508) 857 - 0272.

OVERDOSE VIGIL

Please save the date for The Brockton Area Annual Overdose Vigil by Candlelight on
Tuesday, August 31st, in recognition of International Overdose Awareness Day. This
will be an in-person event. If you would like to submit a story and/or a photograph of
a loved one to the memorial slideshow, please send to photo.vigil@gmail.com. All
photographs must be approved by a family member and not include any substances
Follow the Brockton Area Prevention Collaborative on Facebook for more detalils:
@BrocktonAreaPreventionCollaborative.

WE'RE HIRING!

Plymouth County Outreach is accepting applications for part-time Recovery Coach Position!
The Recovery Coach will use their lived experiences along with their knowledge of available
Plymouth County Services and resources to guide individuals in the process of finding and
sustaining long term recovery. Interested applicants should submit a cover letter and resume to
Vbutler@plymouthcountyoutreach.org by August 9. To view the job description, visit our website
at Plymouthcountyoutreach.org or check it out on our Facebook!

For more information contact, PCO Operations Supervisor

Hannah Panteleos | hpanteleos@plymouthcountyoutreach.org
*Data provided by Kelley Research Associates
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